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Dear Sir or Madam,

I have just heard that there is a plan to build more new houses in Clitheroe.

't is such a shock to know that council is considering building more houses off Pendle Road. Work
has just started off Pendle Road on building over 1000 houses.

These houses haven’t been finished yet, but we already hear the impact of the additional houses on
Clitheroe residents, such as being told that they don’t get school places for their children and we
tan’t get prompt doctor’s appointments at Clitheroe health centre.

Those houses are not finished and it will be even worse when all the new residents move into those

houses. Yes, there is a roundabout being built, but with all these new residents in Clitheroe the
road going up to the A59 will be horrendous.

We now hear that the Council is thinking of allocating even more land for developers to build on.
Will the residents’ voice ever be considered?

One one of the proposed sites, Highmoor Farm land, we have seen deer. It is beautiful farm land
and we should protect it for as long as we can. | have heard there are several farmers who are
interested in farming the land, yet they haven’t been given permission.

It is in the best interests of the town of Clitheroe to keep this natural land as it is.

Please listen to the residents of Clitheroe. We hope that Ribble Valley Council will do their best to
protect the land around us.

Please listen to our concerns,




